
 
 
 

Join us for coffee and refreshments while 
Missy Barra, SLP, provides information to help 
you to understand the PPT process. She will 

help you navigate your IEP and discuss Special 
Education law.   

 

This is the first of our monthly parent 
workshops offered at TLC.   

 

Mark your calendars for Tuesday,  

February 26th @ 7 pm 


